Published on MTS Intranet (https://mtsnet.demosite.us)

Home > Chair Georgette GOmez Resignation Letter
Tuesday, October 1, 2019
Good afternoon everyone,

| wanted to share this communication | received form our Board Chair, Georgette Gomez
yesterday. She is a true champion of transit and has been a great chair for our organization. As
you will read she will still continue to be on our board.

Her email is below and her letter is attached
Thanks,
Paul

Paul Jablonski, Chief Executive Officer

Dear Metropolitan Transit System Board of Directors, Chief Executive Officer Paul Jablonski, and
MTS Staff:

It has been an honor and privilege to serve as Chair of the Metropolitan Transit System.
Attached is my letter informing you all of my upcoming resignation as Chair of the Board.

Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your Chair. | look forward to continuing our work
together as a Board Member to improve transit and advance Elevate SD.

| am available to you if you have questions or would like to discuss the contents of the attached
letter.

Thank you,

Georgette Gomez

Chair

Metropolitan Transit System

News Category:
Bus


https://mtsnet.demosite.us
https://mtsnet.demosite.us/
https://mtsnet.demosite.us/news-categories/bus

MTS News

Trolley
Attachment(s):
| chair gomez_resignation letter.pdf

Source URL:https://mtsnet.demosite.us/news/chair-georgette-g%C3%B3mez-resignation-letter



https://mtsnet.demosite.us/news-categories/mts-news
https://mtsnet.demosite.us/news-categories/trolley
https://mtsnet.demosite.us/sites/default/files/news/chair_gomez_resignation_letter.pdf
https://mtsnet.demosite.us/news/chair-georgette-gómez-resignation-letter

